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April 04, 2023 (Source) – F3 Uranium Corp. (TSV: FUU) (OTCQB:
FUUFF)(“F3”  or  the  “Company“)  is  pleased  to  announce  the
appointment of Mr. Raymond Ashley to the Board of Directors.

Mr. Ashley is a geoscientist with more than 40 years’ experience
in  the  exploration  industry.  He  was  a  key  member  of  the
technical  team,  as  VP  Exploration,  in  the  discovery  and
expansion of Fission Energy’s J Zone at Waterbury Lake in 2010
and Fission Uranium’s Triple R high grade uranium deposit at the
PLS Project in 2012. Most recently, at F3 Uranium’s PLN Project,
he led the team in discovering the JR Zone in November 2022, the
Athabasca Basin’s newest high grade uranium discovery.

Mr.  Ashley  has  varied  experience  ranging  from  early-stage
exploration to discovery and feasibility. He has been the VP
Exploration,  managing  all  F3  Uranium  Corp  ‘s  exploration
programs since the Company’s inception in late 2013.

Raymond  is  a  registered  professional  geoscientist  in
Saskatchewan  and  Alberta  and  received  a  BSc.  Degree  in
Geophysics  from  McGill  University,  Montreal  in  1985.

Dev Randhawa, CEO commented, “I am very pleased to add Raymond
Ashley to the board. Ray and his team are an integral part of
the company as they continue to expand our newest discovery, the
JR zone at PLN.”

About F3 Uranium Corp.

F3  is  a  uranium  project  generator  and  exploration  company,
focusing on projects in the Athabasca Basin, home to some of
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world’s largest high grade uranium discoveries. F3 currently has
16 projects in the Athabasca Basin. Several of F3’s projects are
near large uranium discoveries, including, Arrow, Triple R and
Hurricane deposits. F3 is currently in the middle of its winter
exploration/drill program, expanding and growing its JR zone
discovery on its PLN project.
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The TSX Venture Exchange and the Canadian Securities Exchange
have not reviewed, approved, or disapproved the contents of this
press release, and do not accept responsibility for the adequacy
or accuracy of this release.

mailto:ir@fission3corp.com

